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8th December 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

COVID-19 arrangements for the Christmas holidays 
 

I would like to let you know of our COVID-19 procedures over the Christmas break. 
 

As you know, we break up on Friday 18th December 2020.  If your child develops COVID-19 
symptoms on Saturday 19th December or Sunday 20th December and subsequently tests 
positive, please let us know as soon as possible by emailing the school office 
(office@bredon.worcs.sch.uk).  Please write ‘COVID-19 Positive Test Result’ in the title bar.  
These two days are important as pupils may have been in school and infectious for the 48 
hours beforehand. 
 

We will need the following information: 
 

1. Child’s name. 
2. Child’s year group and form. 
3. Date of test result. 
4. Date symptoms started. 
5. Preferred number for us to contact you on. 

 

Hopefully, we will not have any positive cases but if we do, we will inform our Local Outbreak 
Response Team (L.O.R.T.) and Public Health England.  Their action and advice will be 
emailed to you from the school office.   

 

When school re-opens on Tuesday 5th January 2021, please follow the government guidelines 
and only send your child to school if they are well and no-one in the household has COVID-19 
symptoms. 
 

Once again, thank you for your on-going support; it is appreciated.  We are trying to do all that 
we can to keep our school community as safe as possible. 
 

Take care and stay safe. 
 
 
 
 

Miss D J West 
Headteacher 
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